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 Millsaps Principal Institute Report 
 
   

  Mr. L. V. McNeal/Mrs. Carmen Gary 
 
 
 TPSD assistant principals attended the Principals’ Institute at Millsaps College 

this summer.  Our assistant principals collaborated with education leaders from 
around the state as well as with nationally recognized leaders in our field.  Mr. 
McNeal and Mrs. Gary will present an overview of the institute.   
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